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the 10% additional economic benefit number that was recommended by the California
Department of Education in their May 14, 2013 Recommendations for Proposition 39 K-12
Project Guidance.’

We strongly recommend that either a qualitative approach be applied to assessing health and
safety benefits or that an economic approach be developed that takes into account the economic
benefits both to the school and the state economy from increased attendance rates, improved
health and substantially improved academic performance.

Thank you for your consideration of our comments.

Sincerely,

Wonis X Emane—

Denise K.. Asmann

® California Department of Education, California Energy Commission and the California Public Utilities
Commission, Proposition 39: Clean Energy Jobs Act of 2012 Energy Efficiency K—12 Project Guidance (May 14,
2013) at p. 25.



